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AIACE/CENTRAL/2021/ 003 Dated 8.1.2021

To

The Chairman,

Coal India Limited,

Coal Bhawan,

Premise No-04 MAR,Plot No-AF-Ill, Action Area-1A,
Newtown, Rajarhat,Kolkata-700156

Sub: Clarifications requested in newly introduced Submission of Digital Life Certificate (DLC)

Dear Sir,

We thank you for bringing Coal India Ltd. on board Jeevan Pramaan platform for submission of Digital Life Certificates
(DLC) by beneficiaries of CPRMSE. This will greatly reduce the hardship to retired executives in submitting Life Certificate
for their medical claims.

In this connection some of our members have requested for clarity as to how Jeevan Pramaan will be linked to their
respective (i) Company providing CPRMSE benefits, (ii) Employee code, and (iii) Medical Card Number. So we tried
ourselves to arrive at amicable solution.

We were able to generate Jeevan Pramaan by entering EIS and Medical card number in Pension Payment Order field. For
E.g. if EIS is 99999999 and Medical card number is CPRMSE/2012/999, in place of PPO we entered
99999999CPRMSE/2012/999 to generate Jeevan Pramaan. It is suggested that this may be adopted if found acceptable. If
the name of subsidiary is included in Medical Card number it would simplify the matter further.

It needs further clarification that, like pension disbursing agencies, whether respective subsidiaries and CIL will be auto-
downloading the DLC, or the beneficiary will be required to submit physical copies to the concerned company.

Submission of physical copies of DLC to designated authority may kindly be notified along with contact details if it is
required. We suggest that, downloading be done itself by CIL/subsidiary companies which will free beneficiaries to

submit hard copies.

We request you to kindly instruct the concerned officials to give clarity on these points so that the system will work
smoothly benefiting all.

Last, but not the least, this submission of DLC may also be extended to beneficiaries under CPRMSNE where a large
number of non-executives are covered under this scheme.

We thank you once again for your initiative in bringing more and more activities under the ambit of digitisation.
With Regards
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P. K. Singh Rathor
Principal General Secretary



